

State of New Jersey DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PO BOX 358 TRENTON, N.J. 08625-0358

Governor www.nj.gov/health

SHEILA Y. OLIVER
Lt. Governor

PHILIP D. MURPHY

SHEREEF M. ELNAHAL, MD, MBA
Commissioner

Ms. Betty McCabe Healthplus Surgery Center, LLC 190 Midland Avenue Saddle Brook, NJ 07663

VIA FACSIMILE (646) 448-9150 & FIRST CLASS MAIL

RE: LIFTING of Curtailment of Services
Facility ID# NJ23116

Dear Ms. McCabe,

This will confirm this afternoon's phone call between you and staff of the Office of Program Compliance, wherein you were advised that the curtailment of services for Healthplus Surgery Center, LLC, that was imposed on September 7, 2018 was lifted, effective immediately.

This action is being taken based on a recommendation from Health Facility Survey and Field Operations, indicating, as of today's revisit, the facility is back in compliance.

If you have any questions, you may call Lisa King, Office of Program Compliance and Health Care Financing at (609) 984-8161.

Sincerely,

Gene Rosenblum, Director

Program Compliance

Division of Certificate of Need and Licensing

GR:lk September 27, 2018 Control #AX18013